
 

 
 
 
 
 
Hello Dr. Charles T. Lunsford Families, 

 

It has been a challenging yet wonderful school year with lots to 
celebrate!  Virtual concerts, family Zumba, JUST LAW essay win-
ners, and our academic growth despite COVID-19 to name a few!  
I am truly a PROUD principal and contribute this success to the 
focused work of our school community (parents, staff, community 
partners, and students) striving for nothing but excellence while 
persevering through a pandemic!  Like anything else, it must end 
if only for the summer.  

 

Please take advantage of the summer vacation to read and engage 
your child(ren) in learning experiences. Consider walks to the 
neighborhood library, utilizing our R centers, and enrolling your 
child in a summer learning programs.  All these activities will 
positively affect your child academically and socially while reduc-
ing summer learning loss. 

Thank you for all you do to support our 
school! 

 
 
 
Best, 

Mrs. Lee 

Proud Principal 
   

What Kwanzaa principles will you 

 focus on this summer? 
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LUNSFORD STRONG EVENTS 
 

Covid-19 Vaccination Clinic 

June 8th 

12pm-2pm  

(Details will be posted on Seesaw and 

School Website.) 

 

Juneteenth Parent Breakfast 

(Official PTA Charter Meeting) 

June 19th 

11-12pm 

 

Moving Up Celebrations 

PreK - June 15th 

8th Grade - June 17th 

Kindergarten - June 21st 

(Details will be  

provided by each grade level.) 

        UP COMING EVENTS 

Follow us on … 

 

https://www.rcsdk12.org/cms/lib/NY01001156/Centricity/Domain/1472/find-us-on-facebook.svg


TO CHECK OUT OUR NEW VIRTUAL PARENT RESOURCE CENTER GO TO WWW.RCSDK12.ORG/19 

 

Dr.  Charles T. Lunsford, No. School 19 

465 Seward St 

Rochester, NY 14608 

(585)328-7454 

Email Address: 19info@rcsdk12.org 

 For information concerning the 2021-2022 School Year go to 

www.rcsdk12.org 

 Supply lists and schedules will be sent out this summer. 

 Flint Rec opens in July and you can register at: 

       cityofrochester.gov/R-Central/ 

What do I do if my child’s Chromebook needs repair? 

Ask your child’s teacher to file a ticket. Take the ticket number to one of the 

locations to swap out the Chromebook for repair. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

http://www.rcsdk12.org/


Access registration 

link via SEESAW or 

on our Facebook! 

Participate virtually or 

in person! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeGWhJUS4EcGQSV45piqB_UrANYpfQcxeHw3rPZKajAkVkfYQ/viewform?usp=sf_link


PTSA  


